
Please note that conditions are rapidly changing, and ProMed may have to amend their protocol. 
 
 
ProMed Delivery Inc. COVID-19 Statement 
 
We stress that health and safety for all is a priority. With so many points of contact in the supply chain 
of the goods we handle and transport, it is all of our responsibilities to do everything within our capacity 
to mitigate the expansion of this rapidly spreading virus – those on the dock and making deliveries need 
to take this seriously and communicate to their supervisors if they suspect contact with COVID19.  
 
If employees/drivers/IC’s: 

• experience flu-like symptoms, including acute respiratory illness or fever 

• in the last 21 days have travelled to or through a “high risk” geographic area, or one that has 
issued quarantine  

• have seen a medical professional who have recommended self-quarantine for COVID19 

• believe you might have been exposed to COVID19 through personal contact with anyone who 
has experienced any of the above 

please proceed with responsible action and enforce self-quarantine, Notify Health Care Professionals and 
Notify management ASAP.  
 
ProMed has posted the CDC recommendations for the Prevention of COVID-19 in all of our facilities. 
Additionally, we are asking drivers to remain 3 feet away from individuals while making deliveries and 
where possible, we are asking drivers to not obtain signed Proof Of Delivery.  

 


